
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders 

Brasilia, January 15, 2025 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasilia (BRB or Company; B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4), in 

compliance with article 37, paragraph 2 of CVM Resolution n. 81/2022, inform its 

shareholders and the widespread market that the Company’s next Ordinary 

General Meeting (AGO) is scheduled for the 30th of April of 2025. 

Additional information regarding the event, as well as the related 

documents, will be published in due course, at the deadline and conditions of the 

applicable regulation and legislation. 
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